The Big Sing Up
Thirty Three children form years 2, 4, 5 and 6 were involved in King Lynn FM’s ‘Big Sing Up’. This involved them learning a song and then it being professionally recorded by KLFM. It was broadcast on the Breakfast Show on Thursday 13th March. All of the children enjoyed themselves and did the school proud. Well done to you all!

Sports Events

The netball team played Watlington Primary School last week and won 13-4. This was an excellent result for the team. Well done girls. The Cluster football tournament takes place Tuesday 18th at Hillcrest School. I am sure the team will play well and enjoy the experience.

Vouchers and tokens

Upwell School is now collecting Tesco Computer and Sainsbury Active Kids vouchers along with Flora tokens. If you have any spare vouchers or tokens please drop them into the school office, we would be pleased to see you.

